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Good news! SPS is available to all employees! 

As anticipated, SPS is available for the extension of the Open 
Enrollment period. The extended Open Enrollment will end on 
Tuesday, November 19th, at 5pm. Employees will get the SPS 
notifications based on their Open Enrollment event status (Not 
Started, In Progress, etc.) with the new extended Open Enrollment 
end date information. 

Employees who completed and submitted events on or before 
Thursday, November 14th, do not have to do anything. 

Employees who could not complete or make changes to their Open 
Enrollment event on Thursday, November 14th, can now complete 
their event by Tuesday, November 19th at 5:00pm. 

Additionally, employees who still need to attach new or re-enrolled 
dependent documentation can do so prior to Tuesday, November 
19th at 5:00pm. ABCs should continue to run the agency New 
Dependent report and reach out to employees with missing 
documentation. 

We will have our usual Open Enrollment Support calls on Tuesday. 

Thank you, again, for your assistance in this process. 

 


